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Dear Parents/Carer, 

 

Re: Kit for All – Donate Pre-Loved Sports Kit 

As we approach the festive season, many families take the opportunity to declutter and make space for the 

new year. With this in mind, we’re delighted to announce that our school is participating in the Active 

Schools Kit for All programme, an initiative aimed at making sports more accessible for everyone while 

supporting the environment. 

We’re asking families to donate any pre-loved sports clothing or equipment that is no longer needed. This 

could include: 

 

• Sports tops, shorts, and leggings 

• Tracksuits and hoodies 

• Trainers and football boots 

• Any other good-condition sports gear 

Donations will be collected starting from 6th January. You can send donations to school with your child 

or drop them off at the designated collection point within the school. 

By contributing, you’ll be: 

• Helping other families in our community access sports and physical activities. 

• Giving pre-loved items a second life, reducing waste, and supporting sustainability. 

Your support will make a real difference to families in our community, and we hope you’ll join us in 

making this initiative a success. 

If you have any questions or need more information, please contact Mark Brash Active Schools 

Coordinator  

mark.brash@leisureandculturedundee.com 

07985873756 

Thank you for your generosity and support. Wishing you and your family a joyful festive season! 
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